
STAFF REPORT 
 
To:  Coastside County Water District Board of Directors 
 
From:   Mary Rogren, Assistant General Manager 
 
Agenda: February 13, 2018 
 
Report 
Date:  February 9, 2018 
 
Subject: Assistant General Manager’s Report 
 
 
Recommendation:  none 
 
Background:   

 
 AMI (Advanced Metering Infrastructure) Installation:  During the 

month of February, Professional Meters, Inc. (PMI) will be installing 
residential meters in El Granada and non-residential meters District-wide.   
PMI estimates that they will complete installations District-wide in early 
March, 2018.   

 
 SFPUC Memo from Steven Ritchie – Initial Water Supply Availability 

Estimate:  On February 1, Steven Ritchie sent out the attached memo to 
the SFPUC Wholesale Customers.    Mr. Ritchie notes that despite the 
below normal precipitation to date, at this time SFPUC does not 
anticipate needing to request demand reductions for the retail and 
wholesale service areas. 
 






